
UNICEF Rights Respecting Spring Term Update 

 

With a new term came a New Year and the perfect time to reflect on last term, 

think about our goals and aspirations for 2019 as we all tried to stick to those 

well intended resolutions. 

The Rights Respecting Ambassadors had lots to think about, starting with the 

positive impact of our core values that the ambassadors have seen first-hand 

across the school. Looking ahead they will continue to monitor this within their 

year groups and across the school as a whole.  

The Rights Respecting Ambassadors were delighted and overwhelmed at your 

generous donations for the Sneinton and St Anns Food Bank at the Christmas 

Fair.  A huge thank you for all of your support with this. Following on from this 

we are planning for some of our ambassadors to visit the Food Bank to find out 

how those donations get used and how important this resource is for our 

community. This also links to this terms core value of Listening to Others as it 

provoked a very interesting debate in our last Rights Respecting meeting about 

why there is a need for a Food Bank. There were many interesting views on this 

and discussions around stereotyping, judgement and the need to listen to the 

needs of others. We also discussed the links to next terms value, Respecting 

the Environment and how Food Banks could have a part to play in reducing food 

waste. The ambassadors will be asking more questions around this when they 

visit.  

All in all it has been a great learning resource for the children as well as 

supporting an invaluable cause for our community and we hope to bring you more 

news in the future on how our school community can continue to help…watch this 

space… 

 

For more information about Rights Respecting Schools please visit 

www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa 

http://www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://christchurchprimaryschool.org/RRS&sa=U&ei=I-FAVbeVApHLaJrkgMgD&sqi=2&pjf=1&ved=0CBgQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNFQW2FB02reM4vRAnta88fg3JOwhw

